

Brownie Snapshot is a newsletter for Girl Scout families.



Spring is here! And there are so many unique programs for your Girl Scout to experience. Below are a few we have highlighted, but be sure to check out the GSCO Events Calendar for a full list of events.

- April 13: Space Explorers: Careers, Connections, and Cosmic Fun Girl Scout DreamLab
- April 18-20: Cirque du Soleil Crystal at Blue Arena Loveland
- April 20: Earth Day Celebration Girl Scout DreamLab
- April 26: Eras of Savings Basalt
- May 3: Catamount Institute Earn-a-Badge Event Colorado Springs
- May 4: Pikes Peak Girl Scouts Open House Colorado Springs
- May 8: STEM Candy Extravaganza Silverthorne
- May 10: Meadow Mountain Ranch Work Day
- May 17: Statewide Bridging at the Royal Gorge
- May 18: Northern Colorado International Festival Loveland



April is Volunteer Appreciation Month!

Girl Scouts just wouldn't be possible without our incredible volunteers! From dedicated troop leaders to supportive mentors and organized planners, these passionate individuals make it possible for girls to grow their confidence, find their voice, and build skills that last a lifetime. Volunteers give their time, energy, and hearts to empower the next generation—and they deserve to be celebrated! April is Volunteer Appreciation Month, the perfect time to recognize and thank the superhumans who make Girl Scouting incredible, including troop leaders, service unit leaders, cookie volunteers, and more! From now through April 30 use code thankyou15 for 15% off of \$25 or more on

gifts and council own items.

LEARN MORE



Make the World a Better Place

Join Girl Scouts as they learn to problem-solve and take care of our planet by planting, protecting, and honoring trees. The Girl Scout Tree Promise highlights how important trees are to our local and global ecosystems due to their benefits on people, animals, and the planet.

Access the FREE Tree Promise Activity and Volunteer Guide to lead your family and friends to take action together!

TAKE ACTION



New camp sessions just for Brownies!

New camp sampler sessions just for Brownies have been added to the summer 2025 schedule! If your Brownie is ready for an overnight adventure but not quite ready for a full week away from home this is the camp for them! These three-day sessions give Girl Scouts a chance to experience camp on a shortened timeline. Girl Scouts who attend these sessions are always excited to return the next summer for a full session!

Overnight camps are available for Girl Scouts in second grade and older! Overnight camp is a world to itself - away from screens and competition, you'll connect with nature and one another in a girl-led, supportive environment. Here, Girl Scouts discover the power within, build resiliency, self-esteem, and confidence. All while having the time of their life.

GSCO offers overnight camps at Sky High Ranch and Tomahawk Ranch.

Sky High Ranch is a gorgeous mountainous camp near Woodland Park, about an hour from Colorado Springs, and two hours from Denver. At overnight camp at Sky High Ranch, campers might dip into a beautiful mountain pond one day, fly down the mountain on a zipline another day, and sleep beneath a million stars by night. They'll experience life away from it all, make new friends, learn some crazy camp songs, meet cool counselors from all over the world, and get to know some pretty cool barn animals too.

Visit Sky High Ranch on Sunday, May 18, 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. No registration is required for this free event.

Denver and two hours from Fort Collins and Colorado Springs. At Tomahawk Ranch campers create amazing connections, make new friends, meet counselors from all over the world and get to know some pretty cool pigs, llamas, chickens, goats, and even the barn kitty too. Explore the Rocky Mountains on horseback, gaze at the stars, enjoy a s'more, and have an amazing outdoor adventure!

Tomahawk Ranch is a beautiful sunny property near Bailey, about an hour from

Visit Tomahawk Ranch on Saturday, May 31, 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. for a fun open house event! No registration is required for this free event.

LEARN MORE









Have a question? Don't be shy!

This email was sent to helen.henrichs@gscolorado.org. You are receiving this e-mail because you have requested to receive information from Girl Scouts of

Contact us for more information.